
From: Ric Foster  
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 3:49 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: BRC Comments on the Shoshone National Forest Travel Management 

Revised Proposed Action 
Attachments: BRC Comments on Shoshone Travel Plan PA_12.11.17_FIANL-

Attachments.pdf 
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Yesterday BRC submitted comments on the Shoshone National Forest Travel Management 

Revised Proposed Action. It seems that one of the attachments to our comments did not go 

through with my original email and I am re-sending them now.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

 

Ric Foster 

--  

Ric Foster 

Public Lands Department Manager 

BlueRibbon Coalition 

4555 Burley Drive, Suite A 

Pocatello, ID 83202 

208.237.1008 ext. 2 

 




